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The windy weather warnings (not extreme enough to cancel) for Saturday just gone, 

did not distract some of our volunteers from their dedication to keeping West Moors 

clean. 

As it turned out, the rain held off until most litter pickers were back, but the loyalty 

shown by our volunteers over the past couple of years, indicates that they would 

have carried on, come rain or shine!  

 

Cllrs Alex Clarke, Jordan Randall and Trevor Salt, along with residents Val Kelly, 

Nigel Barclay, Dee Elston and Malcolm Adams, all joined forces and collected 12 

bags of rubbish within the hour. 

It never goes unsaid, that the value of our volunteers of West Moors are undoubtedly 

priceless, and each Community event we host, is only successful because of their 

support. 

Thank You. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


